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Selection of candidates for the E.MA 2008/2009
  

The EIUC Secretariat received 240 applications for the European Master's Programme in Human
Rights and Democratisation (E.MA) 2008/2009. The applications collected were sent, according to the
candidate’s nationality, to the corresponding National Co-ordinating University, which will then make a
preliminary selection. The Executive Committee of the European Master’s Degree selected non-EU
candidates and decided the final list of admitted students. Only short listed candidates will be contacted in 
May 2008. For information please contact the EIUC Secretariat at secretariat@eiuc.org
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